
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,          1st October 2019 
 
 Year 4 Trip to Walton Library 
 
To promote reading for pleasure we will be visiting Walton Library during week commencing  
 7th October 2019.  
 
Each class will visit on a different afternoon as follows: 
 
Tuesday 8th October 2019 – Frogs 
Wednesday 9th October 2019 – Otters 
Thursday 10th October 2019 – Muntjacs 
 
For each visit we will leave school at around 1.15pm and will travel by minibus and on foot. We 
will be back at school by 3.00pm. Lunch will be in school as usual. 
 
The visit to the library will involve a talk by a member of staff about the library and then a chance 
to explore the library and the facilities it offers. It is hoped that children will want to join the 
library. If you would like to meet us at the library and sign your child up for membership then 
please bring along a utility bill or other proof of address.  
 
There is no cost for this visit. Children should wear school uniform as usual and bring a waterproof 
coat. 
 
Please complete and return the permission slip at the bottom of this letter by Friday 4th October 
2019. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Murawski, Mrs Sogi and Miss Nemestothy 
Year 4 Teachers 

         ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

           Y4 – Trip to Walton Library  

          Child’s Name_____________________________________  Class  __________________ 
 
           □   I give permission for my child to go to Walton Library 
 

          Signed ___________________________________(Parent/Carer)  

   


